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4th January 2021 

Highwood Update for 5th (not 15th) 

Apologies that the 'tomorrow' date read the 15th and was meant to say 5th.  Amended letter below: 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Today has been a frantic day of meetings and planning for a situation that is changing by the hour. The 
Prime Minister is due to address the nation at 8pm this evening, so I will wait to hear what is included in 
his statement before sharing the updates we have made to our risk assessments etc, as they may need 
further amendments. 

As it stands for tomorrow (Tuesday 5th January): 

Breakfast Club and After School Club: Closed until further notice 

Nursery: Key worker provision only* – Remote Learning for all other children 

F2P: Open 

F2PS: Open 

1S: Key worker provision only* – Remote Learning for all other children 

1W: Open 

2A: Open 

2W: Open 

3RH: Open 

3B: Open 

4A: Open 

4B: Open 

5M: Open 
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6R: Class will merge with 6B – please use normal entrance and the children will be greeted by a member 
of staff 

6B: Open 

*Key workers must have been in touch with the school so that we know exact numbers for our staffing 
deployment. Your children will be met at their usual entrances by members of staff. 

I understand that parents will be concerned about returning to school in the current situation. I want to 
make sure that parents know the school will support whatever decisions families make for their individual 
circumstances. 

I will send additional communication tomorrow with any school and/or national updates. 

Thank you for your support. 

Matt Hickey 

Headteacher 

 


